
Mission Trip to the Dominican Republic 
 

WHO:  Any one! Those under 18 must be accompanied by their parent 
WHERE: A trip to the DR to work with the Gosdin family 

WHEN:  Early July, Leave on a Monday, return on a Saturday 
COST:  Between $1,200 - $1,500 
 

Please contact Rev. Anne Rex if you are interested, ASAP.  There will be an 
informational meeting set up once the interested parties come forward. 

 

 

May 11, 2014 FIELDS CHAPEL 

 UNITED METHODIST CHURCH  

 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
We are honored that you have chosen to worship 
with us today.  If you have any questions, please 

see our Pastor, Rev. Anne Rex. 
 
Our restrooms, nursery, classrooms, offices, 

kitchen and fellowship hall are located on the 
lower level of the church.  Please make yourselves 
at home. 

 
Children of all ages are welcome to stay and 
worship with us.  However, children 6 years and 

under may visit the nursery which is located 
downstairs staffed by a CPR/First Aide trained 

teacher. 
 

PHYSICAL ADDRESS 
1331 Fields Chapel Road 

Canton, GA 30114 

Ph:  770.479.6030 

www.Fieldschapel.org 

Office Hours: 

9:00 am – 11:00 am  

Mon & Thurs. 

Mailing Address: 

PO Box 1633 

Canton, GA 30169 

Kathy James 

Administrative Assistant 

770.715.1892 

kjames@fieldschapel.org 

Pastor Rev. Anne Rex 

770.715.5611 

Anne.e.rex@hotmail.com 

 

BIBLE STUDIES 
Sunday 10:00 am 

All ages General Bible Study 

Child Care provided 

Tuesday 6:30 pm 

Men’s Bible Study 

Wednesday 9:30 am 

Adult Bible Study 

Wednesday 6:15 pm 

Pot Luck Dinner 5:45 pm 

All Ages General Bible Study 

Child Care Provided 

 

All study groups are open to  

all who are interested 

 

BE SURE TO VISIT OUR 

WEBPAGE FOR  

 On- going news 

www.fieldschapel.org 

FIELDS CHAPEL UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH 

VISION 
Fields Chapel UMC will be an 

instrument of God where people 

are transformed through God’s love 

and grace for the transformation of 

the world. 

A Big Thank You and Welcome to the 

Ellis Family!! 
 

A special thank you today to April Ellis for bringing 

the Word in the absence of our Pastor.  We 

certainly appreciate her time and energy on our 

behalf! 

April brings with her today her husband of 15 

years, Sean, and their two beautiful daughters, 

Hope (14) and Faith (8).  April has been an 

advance lay speaker for 12 years and is currently 

preparing to graduate from Asbury Theological 

Seminary…Yeah April!!!  She and her family are 

members at New Beginnings UMC in Kennesaw 

where they are very active.   

 
 



  

                                       

  

TWO SUNDAY SERVICES AT FCUMC 

8:40 am Contemplative Worship a setting in 

which we quiet ourselves in order to open our 

souls to the ministry of God within us.  

11:00 am Traditional Service 

PLEASE COME AND JOIN US WE WOULD 

LOVE TO HAVE YOU WITH US. 

MEN’S TUESDAY EVENING BIBLE 

STUDY 

Just a reminder that the Men’s Bible Study group 

meets every Tuesday evening at 6:30 pm.  All are 

welcome.  It is not necessary to attend all classes, 

or is it necessary to purchase any of the materials.  

Please come and join us as we would love to have 

you.  

 TYPE 1 CRAFTING 
50% of all proceeds go to  
JDRF to find a cure 
www.etsy.com/shop/teamleyton 

See Beverly Morgan for details 

bwmorgan16@comcast.net 

SUMMER CLOTHING AND SHOE DRIVE SPONSORED BY 

FIELDS CHAPEL UMC FOR  FOREVERFED  

HELPING OUR NEIGHBORS IN NEED 

WHO:  All are invited as we help our neighbors in need  
WHAT:  Summer Clothing & Shoes, all sizes, ages, genders  
WHEN:  Now through May 18  

WHERE: Bring your donations to Fields Chapel UMC  
HOW: FOREVERFED hangs their clothing.  If you can put your clothing 

on hangers, it would be a great gift.  However, please feel free to 

bring your clothing donations even if they are not hung.  Please 
put clothing in boxes or bags. 

WHY:    “When you do it to the least of these, you do it to me.” -JESUS 

 
If there should be no one at The Chapel when you deliver your clothing, please 
put it on the benches at the lower level of the church.  We will make sure it gets to  

FOREVERFED! 
 

If you have clothing and need someone to come and pick it up from your home, 
please call The Chapel at 770.479.6030.  Leave a message and we will get back 

with you.   

Get Your Can To Church!! 
 

 

Help us help the Goshen Valley Boys Ranch.  They are in need of non-

perishable food items.  Please see the list below and get your can to 

church!! 

 

Sugar, Flour, Baking Soda, Baking Powder, Oil, Cereal, Oatmeal, Pancake 

Mix, Pop Tarts, Granola Bars, Spaghetti Sauce, Pasta, Rice, Ramen 

Noodles, Peanut Butter, Jelly, Popcorn, Chips, Canned Tomatoes, Canned 

Corn, Canned Beans, Canned Fruit 

 

 

 

Another Thank You!! 
 

Thank you Rev. Frank Verdi for leading and bringing 

the Word at our 8:40 service this morning.  We always 

appreciate your wisdom and your precious heart for 

God.  Thank you!! 

 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=food+can+clip+art&qs=IM&form=QBIR&pq=food+can+clip+art&sc=2-17&sp=1&sk=#view=detail&id=F8EC620BF7090E71F646D1A5FB96FD7108506435&selectedIndex=6
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=men+clip+art&qs=IM&form=QBIR&pq=men+c&sc=8-5&sp=4&sk=IM3#view=detail&id=85AAC17E78E05427C7F727CFC2F50455F79F19A7&selectedIndex=303
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=craft+clip+art+free&go=&qs=bs&form=QBIR#view=detail&id=F2CEB15EB131F4C92CB8CD1F8F01BEBD7B33D3C2&selectedIndex=3


PLACING ADS & 

INFORMATION IN 

NEWSLETTER 

If you would like to place an ad or 

information in the Newsletter, 

please have your information to 

Kathy James no later than the 

Thursday BEFORE the Sunday you 

want your ad to appear.  You can e-

mail the info to 

k.james@fieldschapel.org 

 

THIS WEEK’S SCHEDULE 

Tues:   Men’s Bible Class 6:30 pm 

Wed:  Adult Bible Study 9:30 am 

Pot Luck 5:45 pm 

Bible Studies 6:15 pm 

Children’s Programs 6:15 pm 

Youth Programs 6:15 pm 

Choir Practice 7:00 pm 

Next Sun:  8:40 am Service 

9:30 am Breakfast with Gary 

10:00 am Sunday School 

11:00 am Service 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

5.17.14:  Church Work Day 9:00 AM 

5.18.14:  Dream Team Meeting 12:00 pm NOON 

6.1.14:  Home Coming- Fields Chapel’s Birthday 

If you are interest in information about any of the 

above events, please email 

 Pastor Anne Rex at anne.e.rex@hotmail.com 

 

 

Free The Girls 

 

 

The United Methodist Women at East 

Cobb UMC are collecting gently new and 

used bras to help Free The Girls.  Free 

The Girls is a non-profit organization that 

works to provide jobs for women who have 

been rescued from sex trafficking.  The 

organization works with the girls to set up 

micro enterprises that sell bras.  Please 

bring your donations to The Chapel by the 

end of May.  If you have questions, please 

see Rev. Anne 

 

 

GIFT CLUB SUNDAY SCHOOL GUEST TEACHER 
NEEDED! 

The GIFT Club is looking for a guest teacher during the Summer 

months of June and July.  Your duty would be to introduce 
students to the curriculum that they are currently studying in 
Sunday School during the time slot of 10:00 a.m.-10:45 a.m. during 

weekends where GIFT Club Leaders are unavailable.   

 

GIFT CLUB LEADERS/CHAPERONES NEEDED! 
As we enter into the Summer months, GIFT Club attendance 
tends to increase and Leadership/Chaperones decrease.  If 

you are available to help with GIFT Club during the months of 
June and July, please contact Shannon McNutt at (404) 626-
0679 or email at teammcnutt@gmail.com.  Acts 20:35 In all 

things I have shown you that by working hard in this way we 
must help the weak and remember the words of the Lord 
Jesus, how he himself said, "It is more blessed to give than to 

receive." 

 

The GIFT Club is adding a coffee bar "He-Brews" to our Sunday School 

Class and Wednesday Night programs.  Although we have most items 

that we need from our Fellowship kitchen, we are still in need of a few 

other donations that might include:  Blender (for iced coffee), coffee 

maker, flavored syrups,  flavored creamers, favorite coffee recipes, 

chocolate syrup, caramel syrup, mini chocolate chips, hot 

chocolate).  Hebrews 10:25  "And let us not neglect our meeting 

together, as a habit of some, but encouraging one another"  

tel:%28404%29%20626-0679
tel:%28404%29%20626-0679
mailto:teammcnutt@gmail.com


    

 

  

 

 

“LIKE” us on         Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/FCUMY 

 

Subscribe to our text broadcasts via Remind101: 

Text @giftc to (404) 721-1304  

for General GIFT Club News 

STUDENTS ONLY Text @giftstuden to (404) 721-1304 

for Student Geared Texts 

 

Connect to your Youth Director, Shannon McNutt: 

(404) 626-0679 Mobile/ texting okay 

teammcnutt@gmail.com 

 

Find GIFT Club happenings online @: 

http://fieldschapel.org/ministries/youth 

 

 

*UPCOMING SUMMER CHILDREN & YOUTH EVENTS 

Wednesday, 5.28.14: WATER THEMED NIGHT 
   6:00-7:00 p.m. @ Fields Chapel UMC 

What to bring?  Wear a swimsuit & beach towel 
Wednesday, 6.4.14: END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR PARTY- FAMIY NIGHT  

5:00-8:00 p.m. Meet us @ Hot Wheels 228 Farm Ridge Dr. 

NE, Woodstock 
What to bring?  $1 Admission, $2 Skate Rental, $$$ for 
concession & games, BRING A FRIEND and your family! 

Wednesday, 6.25.14: BIBLICAL SCAVENGER HUNT & BACKYARD COOKOUT 
5:30-7:30 p.m. @ Fields Chapel UMC 
What to bring?  Boys- bring a 2 liter soda, Girls- bring a bag 

of chips. BRING A FRIEND!  If you can’t bring anything, no 
worries!  We’ve got it covered! 

Wednesday, 7.16.14: BOWLING WITH GOD 
5:30-7:00 p.m. Meet us @ Cherokee Lanes,  
1149 Marietta Hwy, Canton 

What to bring?  $1.39 one game, $4 Shoe Rental, $$$ for 
concession & games, BRING A FRIEND! 
 

*These are the only summer dates that CHILDREN & YOUTH will be meeting. 
 

 

 
 

    

 

Please…We Need You 

Not an event goes by that we do not hear about the 

importance of our youth and children, not only to The 

Chapel, but to God’s Kingdom.  We are in need of your 

help in leading our Sunday School programs for both our 

youth and children.  Please do not just read this request 

and let someone else step up.  We need YOU!  Yes you, 

please see Rev. Anne, Ms. Sherry Cornish, or Ms. 

Shannon McNutt today.  Not tomorrow, today. 

 



 

 

 

June 1st 2014  HOME COMING PAST AND PRESENT  

At FIELDS CHAPEL 
 

Established in the 1820’s Fields Chapel’s Birthday is June 1st.  Sam 

Jones preached the first Sunday with about 3000  people 

attending.   

 

We will celebrate this special day with  pictures  and music starting 

at 10:365 AM.  Bring food to share and after the service we will 

celebrate and remember all our history. 

 

Rain or shine we will be here!!  How about you? 

 

 


